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Summary:

This memorandum describes Henry Kissinger's response to French Foreign Minister
Sauvagnargues who requested a 27 member group to meet on issues similar to the
previous nuclear suppliers' group meeting. Kissinger lists the complications that could
arise from this and suggests not doing so. Document also includes another letter from
Kissinger to Sauvagnargues regarding the important of nuclear export issues, as well as
Kissinger's advisers suggestions to not send the letters to France just yet. 
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